Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
August 17, 2011
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne-Staples, Kevin Cafferty, Sally Turner, Ken Cadman, Patrick Palzkill, David-Magee and
seottReestde.

Test Borings: Borings were rescheduled for 8/11/11. The equipment used was substantially
larger than expected and there was some disturbance of the wetland soils. The disturbance needs
to be graded and potentially some erosion control installed.

Pathway Bid: The committee reviewed a draft front end specifications. The document
appeared to be acceptable.

Finances: The cost estimate for the Middle School to Cushing Hill construction is
approximately $750,000 due to the large amount of boardwalk construction the committee has
been required to undertake in order to move forward. Existing funding is approximately
$550,000. The Committee will request CPC funding to fill the financing difference.

Member Cafferty moved to request $300,000 from CPC at the upcoming Special Town Meeting
on 11/21/11. The motion was approved 4-0.

Member Cadman moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:30. The motion was approved 4-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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